
 

 
NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 
  

RIVER GREAT OUSE REF: EAN020  

 

 

 www.environment-agency.gov.uk/ www.visitanglianwaterways.org 

 

_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:       Saturday 22 February for approx. 10 days.  
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:  Holywell near the Old Ferry Boat Inn  
        W3W ///Reaction.Firebird.Fingernails 
        Grid ref: TL3420670509 
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 
 

Issue: Tree works. 
 
 

Impact on navigation: The navigation remains open, however some delays may be 
experienced to ensure the safety of all river users and contractors on site.   
 
 

Report: Tree works are scheduled to take place at Holywell, near the Old Ferryboat Inn for 
10 days. These works are subject to river and weather conditions and may be changed at 
short notice.  
 
 

Action: Please take care navigating in this area and take heed of any instructions from the 
contractors performing the tree works.   

 
Please see our website www.visitanglianwaterways.org for the latest updates 
 
 

For further information, please contact the Environment Agency on 03708 506506 between 
9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for the Great Ouse Waterways team. 
 

 

Katherine Briscombe  
Waterways Manager  
21 February 2025 
 
 

Anglian Waterways does not provide rescue services.  If the matter pertains to lock operation, 
obstructions in channel , safety issues or speeding please contact us first. In the event of an 
emergency or distress please contact the emergency services in the first instance. Call 999 and 
advise what the emergency is. 

http://www.environment-agency.gov.uk/
http://www.visitanglianwaterways.org/
http://www.visitanglianwaterways.org/

